


Morris Island Lighthouse 
at present. Lighthouse 
is approximately 500 yds. 
off shore. Folly Island 
with rock groins and radio 
tower in distance.
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Morris Island Lighthouse 
Lamp mechanism showing 
Fresnel lens. Photo from 
Collection of Charleston 
Museum c. 1900.





Morris Island Lighthouse 
Showing Keeper's House 
Equipment shed and 
Retaining wall c. 1900. 
Photo from collection of 
The Charleston Museum.





Morris Island Lighthouse 
Lighthouse Keeper and 
family c. 1900 showing 
island boardwalk system 
and additional house to 
The extreme left. From 
collection of Charleston 
Museum.


